
From: Rikki Nicholson  
Sent: Friday, 13 April 2018 5:37 PM
To: CCA Submissions <Submissions@climatechangeauthority.gov.au>; 

Subject: review of windfarm commissioner.

I would like to put in a submission into the ineffectiveness and total waste of time and taxpayers
money of Andrew Dyer the windfarm commissioner.

My name is Rikki Nicholson and I'm a Pacific Hydro wind factory refugee.

Three and a half years ago my family and I abandoned our home at Cape Bridgewater due to the
toxic noise and vibration pollution.

In my only face to face dealings with Andrew when told that for 8 years we have been ignored ,
dismissed and treated appallingly by Pacific Hydro , he stated along the lines that his appointment
meant our dealings with Pacific Hydro would now be more productive. 
Andrew also said he would be back down in 2 weeks time.
A massive fail on both.

I believe that none of the information supplied to Andrew has been acted on and out comes are
favouring the support of ineffective and expensive factories that do neither reduce CO2 or more
importantly supply energy.

Pacific Hydro claim to be compliant but cannot / will not produce any government documentation.
Their licence stipulates in order to meet their permit conditions several machines have to be operated
in a reduced capacity.
The only outcome for us is that we had sign a gagging document.

Rikki Nicholson
Pacific Hydro Wind Factory Refugee

13/04/2018




